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Throughout the month of October 

2017, the Office of Public 

Accountability (OPA) carried out a 

donation drive for the Catholic Social 

Service. The collected donations 

included clothes, school supplies, 

shoes, bags, and other necessities.  

 

 
The Catholic Social Service Donation 

Drive is OPA’s 2nd  community service 

for the year. Prior to this, OPA 

participated in the Paseo De Susana 

Park clean-up.  

 

OPA strives not only to keep 

transparency and accountability in our 

local government, but also takes pride 

in serving our community in every 

possible way.  

 

For any questions, please contact Chris 

Rivera at 475-0390 ext. 205. 


